
OFFICE OF INSPECTOR OF BUILDINGS 

MEMO 

From the desk of - -

W. R. Wofford, Inspector of Buildings 

Mr. R. Earl Landers 
Assistant to the Mayor 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Attached is a report of Housing Code 

activities for the year 1964 together with 

our accomplishments and needs. 

The report is complete through November. 

Projected totals are shown for the entire 

year. 
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